Submission from Moira Ryan (via email) 

Dear Sir/Madam

I am very concerned about the fee that Conveyancers and Solicitors charge for settling out of their office when they hold the title.  A fee of $110 is outrageous when you act for new Australians and young people, which I do, who are First Home Buyers.  I am also concerned that a lot of settlements do not happen if a situation arises that a settlement fails in the  morning and is re-scheduled for the afternoon.  Re-attending conveyancing companies and solicitors refuse to settle unless their re-attendance fee is paid.   This fee is not part of a settlement and should not hold up a settlement.

Kind regards,

Moira Ryan Conveyancing Services

Licensed Conveyancer
